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The APS Website continues to be updated on a regular basis, as needs arise.
The Peony Registry is the most often used feature of the website and is updated as Reiner supplies new cultivar information and images.  Older cultivar images are added as members donate them, but there is a need for many more.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Membership renewals did not go well due to updates to dues and some changes made in membership products.  Many members could not renew using the links provided and needed to be directed to purchase a new membership.  Purchasing a new membership is not difficult, but is not an intuitive process, since members want to “renew.”  David Sorrentino has volunteered to look into fixing the problem so it will not be repeated next year (subscription system is complicated).
Online Bulletin reading has been added and appears to be working well.  One member did complain they wanted to download the Bulletin and was not able to.  The Online Bulletin is just that “Online Reading” only, as stated in the membership dues information and decided upon as a BOD.  Keeping it online only appears to have been a good decision for protecting short term member benefits and preventing litigation which might occur due to membership infringement.  Also of benefit is prevention of easy copying and reposting.  
The Admin Folder can cause some problems with view and uploading.  This page isn’t functional if the browser’s window size doesn’t match its programming.  It will work if you resize the window by clicking on the little resize box at the upper right of the browser window.  I’ll see if there is a fix for that in the future.
No other issues appear to be a problem and the website is working for us and remains a popular resource.
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